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We now have 25 sites open in the UK! 
 
A warm welcome to our team at Walsall Healthcare NHS 

Trust who are the newest centre to join the study. 

 
 
 
Well done to Dr Johnston, Adam, Michelle, 

Rhiannon and the rest of the team at Leicester 
Royal Infirmary who opened at the beginning of 
the year and have already recruited their 20th A-

STAR participant! 
 

A fantastic endeavour from all those involved!  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Please remember to upload all of your A-STAR study 
recruits into the EDGE system (https://www.edge.nhs.uk) 
in order for your teams to be able to attain accrual points 

for your hard work with recruitment. 

 
Recruitment Update 

 
This month, we have surpassed another landmark 

and recruited over 400 patients into A-STAR! 
 

 
 

A massive thank you and congratulations to all of 
our A-STAR team members for passing this 

milestone! 

Thank you to our teams for all of your efforts with the A-STAR Study. 
 

This is a very exciting period for the register as we are rapidly expanding and we 
are hoping this will encourage even more recruitment activity into the study. 

  


